
Aerial Image of Farm Building Layout. 

The proposed general-purpose building is to be located to the West of the farmyard with the rear wall abutting the concrete panels as shown.  The location plan 
and site plan detail the specific location more accurately.   

Having reviewed the United Utilities plan outlining the location of the water trunk main, we have located the proposed building to ensure we are entirely outside 
the easement. 
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